
From: Flietner, Barbara J - DNR 
Sent: Friday, February 7, 2020 1:45 PM 
To: 'Erica Klingfus' 
Subject: RE: Webster VOC 02-07-000337 
 
Hi Erica, 
 
I apologize for the delay in getting back to you.  I did not have a formal review and fee request for this 
site, so I put it lower on my priority list. 
 
Upon review at committee (1/9/20), there were some notes to consider for future work.   
 
It was suggested that both shallow and deep groundwater samples of soil borings continue to be 
collected  (especially downgradient) to  verify plume of contaminants noted previously which were 
known to be diving in the groundwater plume.  This will also assist with proper screening and location of 
monitoring wells.  It is suggested that MWs be evaluated in some of the proposed soil boring locations 
to appropriately delineate the plume.   
 
Confirm location of GP12 and neighboring property petroleum plume (map of plume?). 
 
As-builts for the vapor mitigation system were suggested to be provided, as well as the status of the 
vapor points, so additional sampling could be conducted if viable or requested. 
 
If you have additional questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.  Thank you! 
Barb 
 
 
 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Barb Flietner 
Phone: (715) 762-1351 
Barbara.Flietner@Wisconsin.gov 
 

 

From: Erica Klingfus <eklingfus@msa-ps.com>  
Sent: Friday, February 7, 2020 11:01 AM 
To: Flietner, Barbara J - DNR <Barbara.Flietner@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: RE: Webster VOC 02-07-000337 
 
Hi Barb – wondering if you have had a chance to review these results and our September letter report? 
Let me know if you have questions – thank you!  
 

From: Erica Klingfus  
Sent: Friday, December 13, 2019 12:02 PM 
To: 'Flietner, Barbara J - DNR' <Barbara.Flietner@wisconsin.gov> 
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Cc: Shafel, Kathleen S - DNR <Kathleen.Shafel@wisconsin.gov>; Jayne Englebert <jenglebert@msa-
ps.com> 
Subject: RE: Webster VOC 02-07-000337 
 
Yes, these sampling results were recently received. Please see the attached lab report and table. Feel 
free to contact me with any questions. 
 

From: Flietner, Barbara J - DNR <Barbara.Flietner@wisconsin.gov>  
Sent: Friday, December 13, 2019 11:43 AM 
To: Erica Klingfus <eklingfus@msa-ps.com> 
Cc: Shafel, Kathleen S - DNR <Kathleen.Shafel@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: Webster VOC 02-07-000337 
 
Hello Erica, 
 
I had noted in your Sept 25, 2019 letter that you were planning on conducting another quarterly round 
of groundwater samples in October 2019.  Were those samples collected?  If so, can you please send an 
updated table and I will complete review and get back to you on this site.  Thank you! 
 
Barb 
 

We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Barbara J. Flietner, P.G., C.P.G. 

Hydrogeologist 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
875 4th Ave. South 
Park Falls, WI 54552 
Phone: (715) 762-1351 
Barbara.Flietner@Wisconsin.gov 
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